
BIRMINGHAM COVINGTON SCHOOL 

2011-2012 Planner 
 

WELCOME TO OUR STUDENTS! 

 
On behalf of Birmingham Covington School faculty and staff, we are pleased to welcome you 

to a new school year! 

 

It is your responsibility and obligation to make the most of your middle school years.  Success 

is for those who are willing to work for it.  We encourage you to become actively involved in 

your studies and the many extracurricular activities available at our school.  Completing all 

class work, following the guidelines in the handbook and Board Policies, using common 

sense, and having a positive attitude will also help you to make this a great school year. 

 

Please sign this page and return it to your homeroom teacher the first week of school. 

 

 

TO OUR PARENTS 

 
We strongly recommend that you review the online handbook and board policies with your 

son or daughter.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the 

counseling or main office.  You are encouraged to visit the school and participate in Parent-

Teacher Conferences and other building programs.  Good communication between home and 

school is vital for an effective school.  E-news is sent home regularly in an effort to keep you 

informed of important information & dates.  Please register on the BCS Parent Resources 

page http://bcsonline.info/Parent_Resources/Email.html and subscribe to Birmingham 

Covington School (BCS). 
 

Please sign this page and have your child return it to your homeroom teacher the first week 

of school. 

 

 

I have reviewed the online handbook and Board Policies at www.BCSonline.info 

and I am aware of the contents. 

 

 

 

_______________________________________________ _______________________ 

Student Signature                    Date 

 

 

_______________________________________________ _______________________ 

Parent Signature                    Date 
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